
Faculty Senate (FS) Agenda
September 18, 2018, 3:30 p.m.
Senate Chambers: Holloway Hall 119
http://www.salisbury.edu/campusgov/facsenate/

1. Welcome from the Salisbury University President Chuck Wight 

1. Approval of Minutes: 9/4/18 (attached)
Note about 9/10/1925 Minutes (attached) and FS Database: Ian Post, Archivist and Special Collections Librarian, and Communication Practicum students are achieving 21 year history of Faculty Senate documents into a searchable database. 

1. Announcements from the Senate President Chrys Egan 
0. FS Officer reports  
0. Administrator Evaluations:  This summer FS revised the annual evaluation to separate double-barreled questions, revise wording, and organize questions by content.  All faculty should complete the evaluations between 9/17/18-11/20/18. Report any issues to Patti Turpin PATURPIN@salisbury.edu.
0. [bookmark: _GoBack]Provost Search Committee update:  Committee meets every week with Co-chairs also meeting separately every week.  Our objective is to invite top applicants to campus later this semester.  
0. Thank you Membership and Elections Committee for implementing pilot process and timeline; faculty please continue to self-nominate and vote

1. Remarks from Interim Provost Karen Olmstead 
0. Faculty Handbook on Canvas
0. USM Civic Engagement/Civic Education Initiative
0. Mandatory OIE, FERPA and IT training
0. Sabbaticals for 12-month 
0. General Education next steps

1. Unfinished Business 
1. Emergency Absence Policy review (9/9/18 draft attached) and motion (attached) – Dane Foust, Vice President of Student Affairs  
1. Counseling Center update and student wellness (PPT attached) – Dane Foust, Vice President of Student Affairs  
Faculty Senate Recommendation to the Provost 4/24/18:   “We unite to urge the university to increase the number of counselors to 1 counselor per every 1,000-1,500 students as soon as possible, in accordance with the recommendation of the international association of counseling services.”
1. Staff Allocation update – In October, Kevin Vedder, Associate Vice President of Human Resources will update FS  
Faculty Senate Recommendation to the Provost 12/7/17: “Because the allocation structure for office support staff positions significantly impacts the faculty, the Faculty Senate requests that the administration not enact any new policy until the faculty senate has had an opportunity to review, evaluate, and comment on the proposed policy.” 

1. New Business 
2. Considerations for all faculty votes (memo attached)
2. Prioritizing 2018-2019 FS Annual Agenda items (attached)

1. Other Business 

Adjourn
